
BID AWARD RECOMMENDATION 
CITY OF RIVERSIDE 

Finance Department 

                                                                    DATE SUBMITTED: 07/08/2024   

BID NO. 

 

8077 

BID TITLE: 

 

CIRCUIT 1502 CONDUIT AND CABLE  

REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

DEPARTMENT/DIVISION 

 

Public Utilities  

DATE BID OPENED 

 

05/02/2024 

BIDS RECEIVED (13)                       INVITATIONS ISSUED (Online)                                      ESTIMATED COST: $3,648,204.00 

 

BID PRICE GOOD THROUGH: SEPTEMBER 02, 2024 

 

BIDDERS:     CITY     AMOUNT BID:  

 

E.E. Electric, Inc.  Jurupa Valley, CA $1,351,788.33 

Herman Weissker, Inc. Riverside, CA $1,667,777.77 

Doty Bros. Equipment Company Norwalk, CA $1,675,611.98 

VCI Construction LLC Upland, CA $1,717,028.98 

Asplundh Construction LLC Anaheim, CA $1,723,312.34 

Hot Line Construction, Inc. Brentwood, CA $1,826,536.00 

Horizon Underground Inc Norco, CA $2,138,269.00 

HHS Construction, LLC Ontario, CA $2,246,972.98 

Comet Electric, Inc.  Chatsworth, CA $2,269,754.00 

International Line Builders, Inc.  Riverside, CA $2,320,250.67 

PAR Western Line Contractors  Rancho Cucamonga, CA $2,634,160.35 

HP Communications, Inc.  Corona, CA $2,868,058.85 

Teichert Line Services  Roseville, CA $3,899,000.00 

 

BID DESCRIPTION: To furnish and install approximately 9,096 trench feet of conduit, furnish and install 

approximately 9,571 circuit feet of underground primary cable, asphalt paving, remove and replace concrete, 

and related electrical distribution facilities.  

 

 

BID Recommended For Award (Includes Sales Tax)        10% Surety Included                Contract 

                    10% Surety not required           Purchase Order  

 

Lowest Responsive/Responsible Bidder:   Amount of Award: 

 

  E.E. Electric, Inc.  $1,351,788.33 

 

 

COMMENTS: 

The Purchasing Division has reviewed all bids received and recommends an award be made to the lowest responsive 

and responsible bidder in compliance with Purchasing Resolution 24101. The Public Utilities department concurs 

with this recommendation and will be submitting a report. 

 

 

 

Submitted by:           Purchasing Manager       Date:    05/28/2024


